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Mr. President,
	My delegation extends a warm welcome to the delegation of Slovenia to this UPR Working Group session and thanks them for the report.
	Myanmar welcomes the efforts made by Slovenia in the implementation of the accepted recommendations in the previous cycle.
	Myanmar commends Slovenia for the achievements it has made in many areas including the establishment of national human rights institution, the reduction of the level of poverty, and the protection of the rights of women and persons with disabilities.
	In the constructive spirit, Myanmar would like to make the following recommendations: 
· to step up measures to increase the employment rate of women and their representation in the level of management;
· to further strengthen measures to prevent and combat violence against women;
· to continue its efforts to prevent trafficking in persons particularly children;
· to continue its efforts to combat poverty and inequality.
We wish Slovenia a successful review. 	 
Thank you, Mr. President. 
